
From: Nichols, Cathrene
To: Ferrari, Jesse
Subject: RE: Athena in Dog Team Office
Date: Friday, February 24, 2023 12:16:37 PM
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Well done, Jess.

Proudly Serving,
Cathrene (Cat) M. Nichols
Cathrene M. Nichols
Senior Director, Spokane County Community Affairs
1117 N. Evergreen Rd., Suite 2, Spokane Valley, WA 99216
Office: (509) 477-4498  cnichols@spokanecounty.org

     

From: Ferrari, Jesse <JFERRARI@SpokaneCounty.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 11:10 AM
To: Vanhook, Kevin <KVANHOOK@SpokaneCounty.org>; Hayden, Stephanie
<SHAYDEN@SpokaneCounty.org>; Mason, Rebekah K. <RKMASON@SpokaneCounty.org>; Adams,
Ted W. <TADAMS@spokanecounty.org>; Peterson, Kayla J. <KJPETERSON@SpokaneCounty.org>;
Gardner, Matthew A. <MGARDNER@spokanecounty.org>
Cc: County SCRAPS Dog Team <SCRAPSDogTeam@SpokaneCounty.org>; Hobbs Doyle, Nick
<NHOBBSDOYLE@SpokaneCounty.org>
Subject: RE: Athena in Dog Team Office

Kevin,

I understand that Athena may more agitated and anxious since being moved to E Pod. However,
because of the lingering rodent issue centralized in the dog team office, you’ll need to find another
location for Athena. The dog team office is not a suitable or appropriate location to house dogs.

In the future please reach out and ask before making decisions that could have a negative effect on
all the animals under our care. 



Thanks,  

Jess

Jesse Ferrari
Director, SCRAPS
Spokane County, Washington | www.spokanecounty.org
509.477.1967  Office | jferrari@spokanecounty.org

    

From: Vanhook, Kevin <KVANHOOK@SpokaneCounty.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 10:38 AM
To: Hayden, Stephanie <SHAYDEN@SpokaneCounty.org>; Mason, Rebekah K.
<RKMASON@SpokaneCounty.org>; Adams, Ted W. <TADAMS@spokanecounty.org>; Peterson, Kayla
J. <KJPETERSON@SpokaneCounty.org>; Gardner, Matthew A. <MGARDNER@spokanecounty.org>
Cc: County SCRAPS Dog Team <SCRAPSDogTeam@SpokaneCounty.org>; Hobbs Doyle, Nick
<NHOBBSDOYLE@SpokaneCounty.org>; Ferrari, Jesse <JFERRARI@SpokaneCounty.org>
Subject: Athena in Dog Team Office
 
Good morning,
 
It has been noticed by staff members that Athena has been more agitated and anxious since being
moved to E Pod.  She will be spending her last few days in the  Dog Team Office to help alleviate this

before she is transferred on either March 1st or 2nd.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Have a great day!
 
Kevin Vanhook
SCRAPS Dog Team
6815 E Trent Ave
Spokane Valley, WA 99212
509-477-6875
 


